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Colleagues, 
 
Last night the budget committee approved a set of recommendations from College Council and me 
regarding the budget reductions. There were few changes to the original proposals. Since I am off 
campus today at a meeting to discuss statewide governance of community colleges, I will ask Donna 
Zmolek to send out the recommendations that were presented to the budget committee and it will be 
posted to the budget development website.  
 
Mary. 


